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To Whom it May Concern, 

 

I strongly oppose HB 3166.  This bill is an attack on the will of Oregon’s voters.  We 

already rejected open primaries with ranked choice voting so it is completely 

undemocratic for the legislature to attempt to force it through anyway.   

 

Oregon is already facing a crisis where half of the citizens feel unrepresented by this 

democratic supermajority which doesn’t seem to care about us at all.  Manipulating 

the election system to give suburban and rural voters even less of a say in their 

government is antidemocratic and will only lead to more division, alienation, and 

growing distrust in our state government.   

 

Sincerely, 

Daniel Chapin 


